SIR ELLIS KADOORIE (S) PRIMARY SCHOOL
Parent-Teacher Association
9, Eastern Hospital Road,
Sookunpo, Hong Kong.
Tel. No. 2577 3489 Fax. No. 2882 4520

PTA Circular 4/2021-2022

2" November 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Report on the Annual General Meeting and Collection of PTA Membership Fee

The PTA Annual General Meeting

The PTA Annual General Meeting was held online on 29" October 2021. The PTA work report and financial
report of 2020-2021 were reported by Mr. Baljinder Singh, the Chairperson and Mrs. Icha Wilson, the
Honorary Treasurer respectively.

PTA committee members for the year 2021-2022
The new PTA Ex-com held a meeting on 29" October and the office bearers were elected.

Post Parent Members Teacher Members
Advisor Ms. Yu Hing Yin
Chairperson Mr. Baljinder Singh
(Parent of 6A Manjot)
Vice Chairperson Mrs. Nellie Lalwani Ms. Fung Wan-shuen
(Parent of 5B Chandrei)
Secretary Mrs. Hong Mr. Wu Ka Chai
(Parent of 5C Hong Yu Jung, 1B Hong IL Ryong)
Treasurer Mrs. Icha Wilson Mr. Loi Kin Tak
(Parent of 4B Arthur)
Co-ordinator / Ms. Yu Ching-wai
Publication Mr. Ho YinTsun Eugene Ms. Tong Tze Ying
Co-ordinator (Parent of 6C Eunice) 7
Mrs. Emily Law
(Parent of 1A Law Tze Hin Nathaniel)
Activities Mrs. Naliya Jayasekara Mr. Wong Chi Shing
Co-ordinator (Parent of 4D Sineth, 4C Sinethmee, 2B Pasandee)
Mr. Nigel Sharman
(Parent of 4B Audrey)

Ms Wan Oi Lam (Parent of 4B Daisy and 4D Donald) will act as the Honorary Auditor of the Association
for this school year.



Results of SMC Parent Member Election

Vote counting was conducted on 29" October 2021 under the witnesses of PTA Ex-com members 2020-21
and the election candidates. Among the ballots collected, 303 were valid while 21 were invalid.

Mrs. Josie Lim got the highest number of votes and hence was elected as SMC Parent Member for
2021-2023. Mrs. Icha Wilson, the current SMC parent member and Mrs. Josie Lim will represent all
parents to attend the SMC Meetings this school year.

Annual Membership and Collection of PTA membership Fee

According to the PTA Constitution, parents of pupils enrolled in our school will be natural members of the

PTA and they have to pay the annual inembership fee per family.

Please complete the reply slip below and return it to the Class Teacher with the annual membership fee of
HK$50.00 on or before 5t November, 2021. In case of more than one child studying in the school, please
only pay through the eldest child at school. Please pay the exact amount of fee IN CASH.

PTA Committee sends sincere gratitude to all those who attended the online Annual General Meeting. Hope

that you will continue to give us full support in the future.

Fung Wan Shuer

Ms. FUNG Wan Shuen
PTA Vice Chairperson



SIR ELLIS KADOORIE (S) PRIMARY SCHOOL
Parent-Teacher Association
9, Eastern Hospital Road, Sookunpo, Hong Kong.
Tel. No. 2577 3489 Fax. No. 2882 4520

Reply Slip
PTA Circular 4 /2021-2022

Report on the Annual General Meeting and Collection of PTA Membership Fee
(Please reply and hand in the fee not later than 5 November, 2021)

Date:

Dear PTA Chairperson,
I have read the PTA e-circular: 4/2021-2022 and fully understand its content.

I hereby pay HK$50.00 IN CASH as PTA membership fee for the year 2021-2022.

Name of Pupil: ( ) Class:
(The eldest child studying in SEKPS)

Name of Parent/Guardian in BLOCK LETTERS:

Signature of Parent/Guardian:




